

UNIVERSITY OF ST. THOMAS OFFICE OF EXTENDED PROGRAMS

July 12, 2011

Dr. YuJane Chen Chairperson/Assistant Professor, Department of International Affairs Wenzao Ursuline College of Languages 900, Min-Tzu 1st Road, Sanming District Kaohsiung, 807 Taiwan, R.O.C.

Dear Dr. YuJane Chen,

Greetings! On behalf of the University of St. Thomas, I am pleased to invite you to the Sixth U-6 Forum to be held October 12 – 14, 2011. This year's conference, with a focus on the theme of *Global Cities*, will be held on the campus of the University of St. Thomas.

In addition to paper presentations, the conference program will include opportunities for interactions and discussions between delegates; and, with administrators, faculty members and students from the University of St. Thomas. Through this we hope to strengthen the partnerships between the six universities that participate in the annual U-6 Forum.

All papers presented will be published as part of the conference proceedings. Please submit your paper by August 15, 2011 by email to *U6Houston@stthom.edu*. Let us know if you have any questions regarding this submission. Lastly, send us the dates of your travel after all arrangements are completed. This will allow us to finalize and confirm your hotel and transportation arrangements.

Please do not hesitate to contact me for any further information. I can be reached by phone at 713 525 3804 and via email at *srinivas@stthom.edu*.

Thank you.

Sincerely,

Ravi Srinivas, PhD

Chair, U-6 Forum Planning Committee

Dean, Extended Programs